
Office of the President 

April 28, 2022 

Dr. Lesley Brown 

President and Vice-Chancellor, Yukon University 

Dear Dr. Brown 

On behalf of Wilfrid Laurier University, which is located in southwestern Ontario on the 
Haldimand Tract, traditional territory of the Neutral, Anishinaabe and Haudenosaunee peoples, 
congratulations on your appointment as the eighth president and vice-chancellor of Yukon 
University.  

I wish you success as you lead Yukon University during this important time in its history. Yukon 
University will benefit from your vision, extensive higher-ed experience, and scholarly expertise. 

I look forward to working together to advance the cause of higher education in Canada in the 
years to come.  

Congratulations again on this remarkable achievement. 

Sincerely, 

Deborah MacLatchy, PhD 
President and Vice-Chancellor 


